
September	11,	2016	

Good	Afternoon	Powell	Families,	this	is	school	Principal	Curtis	Brower	with	your	
weekly	school	message.	

Thanks	to	the	families	who	came	out	to	our	Curriculum	Night	and	PTA	meeting	on	
Thursday	night.		If	you	were	able	to	attend,	the	PBIS	information	will	be	coming	
home	with	students.	

Domains	and	Electives	begin	on	Tuesday	this	week.		Electives	are	Tuesday	–	
Friday.		Students	attend	specials	as	a	class	on	Mondays.		Did	you	miss	the	
Principal	Coffee	about	Domains	and	Electives,	the	video	has	been	posted	on	our	
school	website.	

Attention	3rd	Grade	parents,	the	Beginning	of	Grade	(BOG)	test	is	this	Wednesday,	
9/14/16	beginning	at	10:30	AM.		More	information	will	be	coming	home	soon	
about	3rd	grade	Read	to	Achieve	guidelines.	

Any	fourth	of	fifth	grade	parent	that	would	like	their	child	tested	for	AIG	
identification	please	email	our	AIG	Coordinator,	Ms.	Sydney	Fox	by	September	23.	

Attention	Kindergarten	families,	we	will	be	hosting	a	Family	Academy	Workshop	
with	the	topic	“Great	start	for	Your	Kindergartener”	this	Tuesday	night	from	5:30	
PM	–	7:00	PM.		Childcare	and	homework	help	for	your	child	will	be	provided.		The	
session	will	be	presented	in	both	English	and	Spanish.	

Are	you	planning	on	going	to	the	NC	State	Fair?		Please	purchase	your	tickets	
through	the	link	on	our	school	website.		Our	school	will	receive	$2	for	every	adult	
ticket	and	$1	for	every	child	ticket.		That’s	some	very	easy	cash	for	our	school.		
You	will	be	asked	to	enter	a	three	digit	membership	code,	which	is	536.		Please	
share	this	with	your	distant	families,	coworkers	and	neighbors.		Anyone	can	
purchase	tickets	through	this	link	and	support	our	school.	

	


